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November 2020
Simply Southern Smokehouse

1913 Mr. Joe White Avenue

Myrtle Beach, SC 29577
Dear 

The Myrtle Beach Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association is making plans once again to feed our hardworking Myrtle Beach Law Enforcement personnel over the upcoming Holidays.  We are reaching out to you for your assistance to make this possible on both Thanksgiving and Christmas Days.
Last year, your turkeys and ham were readily gobbled up and enjoyed by every officer and support staff on duty.  The meals would not have been a success without the involvement of Simply Southern.

We would be grateful if you would consider a donation again this year.  We were thinking perhaps ham & mashed potatoes?  The MBCPAAA can arrange to pick up the food at your convenience

Sincerely,

Barbara Prescop
President MBCPAAA

843-282-1601

mbcpaaa@gmail.com

“We Support the MBPD”

Myrtle Beach Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association (MBCPAAA) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. EIN 46-5332149.  Donations are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.
